
Professional Development Dinner
Juniors and Seniors will learn about business etiquette from 

an etiquette teacher, Sarah Aynesworth. Mrs. Aynesworth teaches 
and prepares students for job interviews and professional events. 
Guests will learn about proper attire, good conversation topics, and 
table manners over a three-course meal. This event will be at 6 p.m. 
on Oct. 14 at the Baylor Club. This is a formal setting so guests 
should wear business professional attire. Masks are not required 
but are encouraged when you arrive.

Students can buy tickets at the Alpha Delta Pi booth located 
at Fountain Mall from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. through Oct. 14. Each 
ticket is $15 and it covers the cost of one student. Included will be a 
salad course, main dish, and dessert. There is a max of 1000 
students. 

When you arrive, please enter through Lot 1 and park in front 
of the Baylor Club entrance. Inside, take the elevators on the right 
up to the 4th floor. You will be greeted by the staff and taken to 
your reserved seats.

Mrs. Aynesworth said “This event is a great opportunity for 
upperclassmen because it will prepare them for future business 
opportunities, teach them how to make a great first impression, and 
it’s a great way to meet new people.” 

If you have any questions in regards to the event, please 
contact the Alpha Delta Pi events coordinator, Alison Chen at 
eventscoordinator@zetachi.org. 
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